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    Dear Parents, 

  Well here we are again at the end of another busy term! The children have had lots of lovely experiences 

  and we have many more things planned for after Easter. Thank you to everyone who was able to come 

  along to our Easter Reading café this morning; what a lovely atmosphere we had. We will let you know 

  exactly how much money we have raised for art resources once we have counted up the cash that was 

  donated. 

 

Friday 11th April 2025 

Paste Egg Competition 
 

Thank you to everyone who entered the 
paste egg competition! Judging the 

winners was the hardest job in the world 
as all of the entries were amazing! 

 
The winners were as follows – 
 
1st Oli H with his snake 
2nd Norah with her depiction of Mrs English and 
the guinea pigs 
3rd Grace with her decorated animal eggs 

 

 

Clubs after the Holidays  
 
Monday – Multiskills 
Tuesday – Tennis 
Wednesday – Basketball – Yr 1 / 2 / 3 /4 
Thursday – Dance 
 

 



 

 

  

 
 

 

Dates for the Diary ... 
Miss Tait’s Cultural Match Programme ... 

 
The children will be involved in musical 
instrument workshops (Drumming for Larch 
and Spruce class children and ukulele for Pine 
Class) on the mornings of ... 

 
Thursday 1st May 
Thursday 8th May 
Thursday 15th May 

 
Also, we will have a songwriter rehearsal on 
Friday 13th June and a performance on 
Monday 23rd June. 
 

Thursday 15th May (3.30pm) – Phonics Screening 
Information Evening for the parents of year 1 
children. 
Tuesday 20th May – Multiplication Check 
meetings for the parents of year 4 children 
Thursday 22nd May – Dance Club performance at 
the end of Dance club  
W/B 26th May – Half Term 

 

Have a lovely Easter 
holiday everyone!  
 

 
 
We will see you all on Monday 

28th April! 

 

        Mrs Hayward   😊 

 
 

We have the most exciting trip 
planned!! 

 
On Friday 23rd May, the whole school 

will be visiting Lilidorei at the Alnwick 
Garden!! 

 
More information to follow after the 

holidays! 
 

 

 
 

Thank you to those of you who have signed up to 
easyfundraising! We can see that we now have 23 
supporters which is amazing! We really are 
appreciative and it’s a great way to raise money for 
school without costing you anything extra! 
 
Please find below a link to a video which will give 
you more information… 
 
 

https://easyfundraisingemail.s3.amazonaws.com/2
024/PMC/School-video-2.mp4 


